
SRHMRA Submission 53 — Neuroscience Research Australia 

Neuroscience Research Australia endorses the submission from the Association 
of Australian Medical Research Institutes as providing a challenging and 'game 
changing' proposal for enhancing the conduct and impact of health and medical 
research in Australia.  

An additional submission highlighting specific examples that illustrate these 
issues and addresses the committees terms of reference is being finalised and 
will be submitted directly, albeit after 30 March. 
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